PLACES TO CHECK FOR ACCURATE
GROUP MEETING INFORMATION

www.southvalleyalanon.org
This is our local website. Click on MEETINGS. There are three places
to check and see if your information is accurate. There is 1) the
scrolling list for the next available meeting, 2) the Color-Coded
Printable Version, and 3) if you have a temporary electronic meeting
also check the Virtual Printable Version.

www.northerncaliforniaal-anon.org
This is our Northern California World Service Area (NCWSA) website.
Click on MEETINGS. There is only one place you need to check here.
Scroll down to the middle of the page and click on the Temporary
Electronic Meetings in Northern California (spreadsheet) button.
They are arranged in day-of-meeting order. The other links to meetings
on this website take you to this next section for WSO.

www.al-anon.org

This 1s our World Service Organization (WSO) website. Click on
Meetings. There is only one place you need to check here. Click on
Find An Al-Anon Meeting. In the Find A Group Meeting box, type in
your city and state. Make sure the Al-Anon meetings box has a blue
checkmark, select your meeting language and day of the week you meet.
If you meet more than one day a week, you will need to check the listing
for each day. Once those boxes are checked you can scroll down the list
of meetings to the left of the map until you find yours. All active
meetings should be listed here regardless of how you are meeting.
Temporary electronic meeting information should be noted here.

DID YOU FIND ERRORS?
Please email any questions or updates that need to be made to:
group.records@southvalleyalanon.org
Y our Group Records Coordinator will submit all necessary paperwork.




As Al-Anon’s primary purpose is to help families and friends of
alcoholics, it is important that newcomers, as well as other members, are
able to find accurate information regarding meetings. Therefore, we are
asking each group to please review the areas where their meeting
information is listed and check for accuracy of meeting day, time and
location for both physical and temporary electronic meetings, as there
have been reports of people showing up to empty locked meeting rooms
or attempting to log on to mis-listed electronic meetings. This check can
be considered an act of service for your meeting. Quoting from How Al-
Anon Works, page 120, on Tradition Eleven: “It is important that those
who need what Al-Anon offers have the opportunity to hear about us.
Each of us has benefitted from the accessibility of the Al-Anon program,
and it is important that we remain visible and available to those who seek
our help.” The attached sheet is provided as a guide to check Al-Anon’s
websites for your meeting information. Please also check signs or
anywhere else information may be posted for your meeting. Any updates
for the websites may be requested through our district’s group records
coordinator via email at group.records@southvalleyalanon.org. Thank
you for your service!




